MEDIA RELEASE

Curfews will fuel Problem Gambling

A veteran of the hospitality industry, Peter Iwaniuk, has criticised the Government for giving the Casino and other gaming venues a free kick by exempting them from the 2am lockout, and at the same time creating a whole new generation of problem gamblers.

Mr Iwaniuk added “The Government’s ill considered actions will dramatically increase the number of problem gamblers. The many thousands of people, including hospitality and other shift workers who will now be denied access to nightclubs will be forced to go to gaming venues to get a drink. It is only natural that they will then gravitate to gaming machines to alleviate boredom.
“It is also a fallacy to assume that gaming venues have less problems with anti social behaviour. Statistically, the Casino precinct has Melbourne’s highest crime rate. Gaming venues attract desperate people who are more likely to engage in binge drinking and opportunistic crimes to recover gambling losses”.
Mr Iwaniuk has accused the Government of putting a higher priority on revenue from gaming than the needs of young people “Clearly if it can get more people hooked on gambling at an earlier age, then its coffers will continue to swell” Mr Iwaniuk stated

Mr Iwaniuk has reiterated his strong opposition to lockouts as being counterproductive but stressed that “if they are to be introduced, the Casino and other gaming venues should not be exempt”
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